Cc: Subject:	Lunham Road Housing Office
Hi I I I	nope you are well.
I have beer	actively engaging with the Norwood consortium which is comprised of a
number of	stakeholders linked to youth provision.
	has been leading on many of these projects.
	has also been in attendance at the consortium meetings as the Gipsy Hill ward
has been ic	lentified as urgently requiring a local facility for youth provision. The recent
spate of sta	abbings has highlighted the need to develop diversionary activities to address
the issues s	surrounding young people and lack of provision generally. The Rathbone Youth
Group has	agreed to be the provider and they have an excellent track record of facilitating
youth work	across Norwood.
I was wond	ering if the former housing office in Lunham Road would be available to be
used as this	s is an excellent location and the majority of young people presenting are from
the Central	Hill Estate.
I will be on	annual leave I have copied and I
would be g	rateful if you could let him know the position
Kind regard	ds,
Housing Se	rvices
Neighbourh	noods and Growth
London Bo	rough of Lambeth
PO Box 734	
Winchester	r
SO23 5DG	
Telephone:	
Mobile:	
Website: w	ww.lambeth.gov.uk
Email:	

From: To: